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Welcome Back!
Welcome back to a new school year at Moorlands and Peterhouse - The
Ark Federation. It has been lovely to see so many smiling faces return to
school - everyone is looking very grown up and smart in their new
uniforms.
We have lots that we want to achieve this year. Remember that we will
keep you updated in two ways - this monthly newsletter and via our
school Facebook pages.

Moorlands Reminders
Uniform
Please remember to name all of your uniform (including PE kits). It
would be a real shame to lose them so early in the term.

Parking
Please park considerately outside the school - remember that the
gates must be left clear at all times.
No cars should be coming into the grounds unless you have agreed
this with the office.

Clubs
After school and lunchtime clubs are being sent out via the Arbor app -
please keep your eyes peeled for opportunities for your child. New
clubs will be issued every half term.

Dates
A calendar of dates will be coming out at the start of next week with all
of the dates for the whole year on it. Hopefully this will help you to plan
for the year ahead and make attending school events a little easier.

Friends of Moorlands
We have a wonderful Friends association at Moorlands. If you are
interested in joining them, please speak to the front office.

Star of the Week Assemblies
If your child is chosen as Star of the Week, you will be invited to a
special assembly on a Friday morning. We hope you enjoy the chance
to see your child being celebrated by the school community.

Swimming
Swimming starts next Friday for children in Year 4 - please complete the
Google form that you have been sent.



Peterhouse Reminders
Parking / Driving
Please park considerately around the school and make sure that you
lower your speed on the roads around the front and rear gates.
PLEASE DRIVE CAREFULLY

Uniform
Please remember to name all of your uniform (including PE kits). It
would be a real shame to lose them so early in the term.

Dates
A calendar of dates will be coming out at the start of next week with all
of the dates for the whole year on it. Hopefully this will help you to plan
for the year ahead and make attending school events a little easier.

Breakfast Club
Please make sure that your child arrives for breakfast club between
8.00am and 8.15am. Children should not be arriving before or after this
time.

Coffee Stop
Our wonderfully popular Coffee Stop will be restarting soon. There are
going to be a few changes to the day and time - please watch out for
the email and Facebook message.

Clubs
After school and lunchtime clubs are being sent out via the Arbor app
- please keep your eyes peeled for opportunities for your child. New
clubs will be issued every half term.

Swimming
Swimming will begin on Wednesday 11th September (and each
Wednesday this half term) for Blackbirds class (Yr6).

SEND
Miss Lucy Rush is now the SENDCo for both of our schools. She has
been working hard over the last few days to get to know the children
and parents at Moorlands, whilst continuing her good work at
Peterhouse.
If you have SEND concerns about your child, please speak to their class
teacher in the first instance. If there are then further problems, the
class teacher will direct you to Miss Rush.
If you wish to speak to Miss Rush directly, please contact the school
office.

We will be hosting parent sessions run by SENDIASS again later in the
term - look out for these valuable opportunities to speak to
independent experts.



School Dog
Lily will be starting back this week with a slow reintroduction to school
life. She will also be restarting her weekly blog and her dog training
clubs. She is very excited to see everyone again.

Family Support

Remember to access the Just One Norfolk website - your one stop shop
to all of the support and services available to families in Norfolk. There
is information on a wide range of issues - health, special educational
needs, local clubs and speech and language to name a few.

Visit:
justonenorfolk.nhs.uk

Shout Outs
All of the children in Moorlands and Peterhouse for settling into their
new classes so well!

The Ark Site Team - Thank you for your hard work over the holidays.
Lots of jobs have been completed - the dining hall at Peterhouse and
Robins’ class at Moorlands look wonderful!

The unseen army of holiday workers - Thank you to those who have
been in work throughout the summer. Mr Botwright, Mr Mobbs, Mrs
Cannon, Mrs Mathers, Mrs Fogden and all of our wonderful cleaners.

Miss Rush - Thank you for taking on the new Federation SENDCo role -
We’re sure that the parents will enjoy working with you.

https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/
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